

Di)

TO:

COUNCIL MEMBERS

DATE:

2007 May 28

FROM:

MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN

SUBJECT:

APPOINTMENT TO COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE

RECOMMENDATION:

City of

1. THAT Council appoint Sheila Gardner as a citizen representative to the Community Policing Committee for a term ending 2009 December.

REPORT

The Community Policing Committee had a vacancy as a result of a recent resignation by one of the citizen representatives on the Council. As previous vacancies for this Committee were advertised in both local Burnaby newspapers in 2006 October and 2007 January, a review of all of the applications currently on file was deemed appropriate. In total, twenty-four applications were circulated to the members of Council for their opportunity to make recommendation as to who they feel might best serve as a citizen representative on the Community Policing Committee.

I wish to recommend that Sheila Gardner be appointed to fill this vacancy.

Derek R. Corrigan

MAYOR

Copied to:

City Manager OIC, RCMP

Director Planning & Building

City Clerk